
SAVE THE  DATE 
Hosted by House of Energy at the Port of Aalborg, Denmark 

“Gå-hjem”/after work meeting about offshore wind logistics 
November 12, 2018 at 16:00 PM 

If you have an interest in offshore wind logistics including ports and shipping, please join us for 
a “gå-hjem” / after work meeting at 16:00 PM on November 12, 2018. This time, the meeting 
will take place at the CLS in Aalborg, Denmark. Participation is free and the meeting is hosted by 

House of Energy in collaboration with the Port of Aalborg as well as Aalborg University             
Copenhagen. 

BACKGROUND 

House of Energy and the Port of Aalborg will 
host this after work meeting where you will also 
get a gist of the main findings from a recently 
completed PhD research project from Aalborg 
University. If you are interested in offshore 
wind logistics, please sign up for our 8th after 
work / “gå-hjem” meetings on November 12, 
2018 at 16:00 PM. This time hosted by House of 
Energy in collaboration with the Port of                  
Aalborg, you will get to hear presentations and 
you may ask questions to the presenters and 
our expert panel. 

EXPERT PANEL 

VENUE  

House of Energy  

C/O Port of Aalborg 

Center for Logistik og Samarbejde (CLS) 

Langerak 15 

9220 Aalborg Ø 

Denmark 
 

WHEN  

November 12, 2018 at 16:00 PM  

Free-of-charge, first-come-first-serve  
 

REGISTRATION  

Please register by sending an e-mail / phone to  

Thomas Poulsen, PhD:  

tp@m-tech.aau.dk / +45 23831621, 

Or you can sign up using this link: 

https://house-of-energy.dk/events/gaahjemmoede-
logistikoffshorevind/  
 

Email must be in English with name, name of your 

organization, email address, and phone number. 

www.en.m-tech.aau.dk www.windscm.com www.ddmf.dk 
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